
February 1, 1978

B. RoseP.berg
c/o Hyatt Regency Atlanta

265 Peachtree Street, N.E.
Atlanta, Geo!"'",Ja 30303

Dear I'll'. Rose:nberg:

In response to your letter of Januaxy 23, SUPi\:
is nct restricted to U.S.A. universities. So you are
most welcome to attend. Enclosed is an announcement fot'
the Annual Meeting on February 6th at the Hyatt-· Regency
whic,'1 will let you :I<:rlaiIl the time and venue for the
meeting.

I look fopward to the chance to meet you on the 6th•.

Sil1.Cerely y=s,

Raymond J. Woodx'ow


